
HJR 89 -- GENERAL ASSEMBLY

SPONSOR: Lynch

Upon voter approval, this bill limits service in the General
Assembly to 16 years total in either house. Service resulting from
an election prior to December 3, 2020, does count towards the 16
year limit. Service of less than one year for the House, or two
years for the Senate, in place of another person originally elected
to an office will not count towards the limit.


